
Lions Tale Oct. 29th, 2014 
 The Barker Lions have the annual Pratt Elementary Halloween Party on Friday the 31 st. 
 The members are asked to arrive @ 6:30 pm to help with set up. The cheese order  forms 
are due at this same time. We hope everyone has done their best. 

The next regular meeting on Nov. 5th will be our annual blind seal mailing. Please come  to work 
@ this great community information and money making meeting. 

Our club is in need of a Vice President. The board asks that you please consider this 
 position for the good of your club. If you’re interested contact any officer or board   
 member as soon as possible. 

 Our Holiday Party is planned for New Years Eve. Members are asked to bring a dessert  
 and your favorite drink. Pizza and wings will be ordered after we see how many  attend.    

DATES TO REMEMBER: 

 Oct. 31st    Halloween Party @ BCS   Please arrive @ 6:30pm 

 Oct. 31st    BRING CHEESE ORDERS 

 Nov. 5th     Regular Meeting 

 Nov. 12th   Chicken BBQ 

 Nov. 19th   Board Meeting 

 

 

                                                 Lion Matt, Secretary                                                                                                                                                                              

  


